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Comments: The Stibnite Gold Project would damage the Frank Church River of No Return Wilderness,
compromise the wild state of that wilderness and would harm endangered salmon and trout.

The Forest Service should deny a permit to Perpetua. They have not even finished cleaning up the mess from
their last mine.



